
 

We are being tested but not giving up yet! 

Same Place – Same Sweetheart Fun! 

NEW TIME  6:30 – 8:30 pm 
 

RESCHEDULED DATE...next Friday, March 9th, 2018 

 The Honesdale PTA cordially invites you the 1st annual  

Sweetheart Swing 
Friday, MARCH 9th,  2018           6:30pm – 8:30pm 

Lakeside Elementary School Gym 
 
 

 
                                                                                                              
*There will be music and dancing 
*Admission is $7.00 per person 
*Price includes hors d’oeuvres and a photograph 
*For students in Kindergarten –5th grade 

*This is a formal event (suggested attire would be: 
dress shirts, dress pants, dresses and skirts) 
*Students must be accompanied by an adult 
*Admission is limited to the first 150 responses 
*Photos will be taken from 6:30pm – 7:30pm only 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

If you already have a reservation, you are welcome to join us! 
 

If you are NOT able to attend the rescheduled date, please email Angela Kinney at 
kadynsmom0826@yahoo.com by Tuesday evening, March 6th so we can try to fill those spots. 

We will accept NEW reservations on a WAITLIST pending cancellations. 
No guarantees but you will be notified by Wednesday evening if we can add you to the dance. 

If you are interested in adding to the waitlist please email Angela Kinney at 
kadynsmom0826@yahoo.com. 

Questions, email or call Angela Kinney (570-687-7777) 

If weather doesn’t cooperate next week, this event will be cancelled & refunds will be issued. 


